
 

 

 
Friday 5th July 2024 

 ‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Our 150th celebrations continued… 

 

 

 

Just in case you 

haven’t yet seen the 

fantastic drone 

photograph taken 

during our 

celebration week       

 

 

 

 

I am also delighted to share with you that this 

week we heard that we have been successful 

and received the Social Impact Award.  

Throughout the year school have engaged with 

a wide range of activities. The ‘Social Impact 

Schools Award’ celebrates and showcases 

schools’ commitment to having a social impact 

and provides formal recognition of those 

schools placing social action and charity-work 

at the heart of their education.  

 

There are 12 categories of social action which 

children have been encouraged to take, 

whether as a class or as part of the school 

council, eco squad or antibullying 

ambassadors.  

 



 

 

Changing 

their behaviour  

 

Donating 

 
Making a 

speech 

 

Making a 

poster 

 

Organising 

an event 

 

Petitioning 

 
Protesting 

 
Raising 

money 

 

Sharing 

with others 

 

Starting a 

club 

 

Volunteering 

 

Writing a 

letter 

 

 

Staffing and Governor update  

As we draw towards the end of the summer term, I wanted 

to update you and offer some sincere thanks for all their 

service and continuous support.  Mrs Noblet who has been 

part of the school family for 16 years will be leaving us to 

spend quality time with her family and continue to develop 

her amazing art and crafts. We will miss Mrs Noblet very 

much and wish her much happiness. We also wish Miss 

Gardner much success and happiness as she moves onto 

pastures new. Miss Gardner takes up a new teaching 

assistant position. We will also miss her very much. I know 

they will both keep in touch with us. 

Following 20 years of serving as a governor, 18 of those years 

as Chair of Governors, we offer our heartfelt thanks to Mr 

Coulson who is stepping down as Chair of Governors. He will 

continue to serve the governing body and will support the 

transition for the new Chair until September 2025.  We welcome Mrs Gregson as the new 

Chair of Governors.  

There are currently two vacancies on the governing body. If you are interested in serving 

the school as a governor then, do, please contact school.  

 



 

 

 

Blackburn Diocese have 

asked us to share this 

family activity day.  

Whalley Abbey is a 

beautiful place to 

explore with your 

children.  

Please use the link shared 

on this newsletter if you 

wish to go.  

Family Day at Whalley Abbey 
— Whalley Abbey 
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

Representatives from the Eco squad 

attended the ‘Myles Standish’ annual picnic 

at Duxbury Park this week. We joined other 

Chorley schools. The children enjoyed 

working as a team to complete the quiz, the 

picnic and meeting the Mayor and 

Mayoress of Chorley.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Events for the remainder of this term… 

 
Monday 8th July  Talent Show 6pm    

Tuesday 9th July  Reports coming home 

Tuesday 16th July  leavers performance at 2pm  

Wednesday 17th July  Musical Gala 11am   

Wednesday 17th July  Leaver’s performance 6pm  

Thursday 18th July  end of term disco 5.30- 7pm 

Monday 22nd July  Leavers service in Church 9am   

Monday 22nd July  Leavers trip pm  

Tuesday 23rd July   Golden Eagle trip in the afternoon  

Wednesday 24th July  End of school year – school closes at 2pm 

 

 


